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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 242 amends the qualifications for the member of the CLEET Curriculum Review Board that 

is selected by the Dept. of Career and Technology. It removes the time frame for CLEET to 

approve or deny an application from a technology center for the purposes of providing courses 

and training from the previous version of the bill. It keeps the language from the previous 

version removing the limit on the number of entities per year authorized to contract with CLEET 

for non-classroom portions of training. 

 

FY’22 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Prepared by: Senate Fiscal Staff 


